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DEPARTMENT o HEALTH

Protecting, Maintaining and Improving the Health of Minnesotans

September 5, 2012

Mr. Dennis Decosta, Administrator
Minnesota Veterans Home - Minneapolis
5101 Minnehaha Avenue South
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55417

Re: Project Number SL00233023
Dear Mr. Decosta:

The above facility survey was completed on August 16, 2012 for the purpose of assessing compliance
with Minnesota Department of Health Boarding Care Home Rules. At the time of the survey, the
survey team from the Minnesota Department of Health, Compliance Monitoring Division, noted no
violations of these rules promulgated under Minnesota Stat. section 144.653 and/or Minnesota Stat.
Section 144A.10.

Attached is the Minnesota Department of Health order form stating that no violations were noted at the
time of this survey. The Minnesota Department of Health is documenting the State Licensing
Correction Orders using federal software. Please disregard the heading of the fourth column which
states, "Provider's Plan of Correction." This applies to Federal deficiencies only. There is no
requirement to submit a Plan of Correction.

Please note it is your responsibility to share the information contained in this letter and the results of
this visit with the President of your facility’s Governing Body.

Feel free to contact me with any questions related to this letter.

Sincerely,

Shdtos Dutnndh

Shellae Dietrich, Program Specialist
Licensing and Certification Program
Division of Compliance Monitoring
Telephone: (651) 2014106 Fax: (651) 215-9697

Enclosure(s)
cc: Original - Facility
Licensing and Certification File
L00233s12lic.rtf
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